
 

 

 M E D I A    A D V I S O R Y 

 

 

DECEMBER 18, 1997             CONTACT:  EILEEN SULLIVAN 

                                   (202) 724-0088, 

EXT. 253 

 

 

 FOR MONDAY, DECEMBER 22, 1997 DAY BOOK 

 

 

On Monday, December 22, 1997 at 9:00 a.m, more than 800 pages of Joint Chiefs of Staff records 

from 1963-64 period that relate to U.S. policy in Vietnam, and that were recently processed by the 

Assassination Records Review Board, will be available at the National Archives and Records 

Administration in College Park, Maryland.  Copies of selected documents will be available from the 

Assassination Records Review Board, 600 E Street, NW, Second Floor, Washington, DC 20530; 

telephone number: (202) 724-0088. 
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